
Sermon by Pastor Kevin: “What are We Becoming?” 

Matthew 28:  16-20; Matthew 20: 20 – 28 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

June 12th, 2022 

 
FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 Nursery is available for children up to age 3. 

 Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

 Washrooms are down the hall. 

 Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

 Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: robertskk@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 



FINANCE ITEMS 

 Any Budget Requests for church ministries should be submitted to 
Darrell Doyle by July 3rd.  

 For Church Ministries – If you have any outstanding receipts, please 
submit them to the church office for reimbursement by June 30th as 
this is the FMAC financial year end. 

 

LEADERSHIP MEETINGS 

The next Elder’s Meeting is today, Following Church Service this morning. 

 The next Council Meeting is Wednesday, June 15th 7:00 PM. 
 

BAPTISM SERVICE 

June 26th – Baptism Service – If you are interested in information regarding 

Baptism, please see Pastor Kevin.  Following the Baptism Service we will be 

having a “Sandwich Potluck Picnic” at the Splash park in town. 

BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN 
Don’t forget to return your bottle next week Sunday June 19th! The Baby 
Bottle Campaign for the Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre ends on Fathers 
day. Your change can help them continue to impact the lives of the women 
and families they serve! If you prefer to donate online, you are welcome to 
do so at www.lethbridgepregcentre.com/BabyBottles. 
 
COMMUNION SERVICE 
We will have our Communion Service next week Sunday, June 19th. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! 
A Church Campout and Outdoor Sunday Service is being planned for August 
5 – 7th at the Fish & Game Campgroup just outside of Fort Macleod 
 
NURSERY 
The Nursery has resumed for children up to age 3. 
They are also looking for volunteers, if you are interested in helping out in 
the Nursery, please text Janita Dekok: 403-634-8062. 
In the Nursery next week June 19th: Kate Weggeman and Presley. 
 
DISCOVERYLAND 
Sunday Service DiscoveryLand is available for ages 3 – grade 3, they will be 
dismissed during the service.  

BLAST 
Wrapped up for the season. 
 
DISCIPLESHIP IN YOUTH 
Wrapped up for the season. 
 
LADIES MINISTRY 

 Ladies morning Bible study: wrapped up for the season. 

 Ladies evening Bible study: Thursdays 7:30pm at the church, studying 
Romans. For more information please contact Christy Kreft 403-394-
6185 or Kate Weggeman 403-331-8181. 

 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Tuesdays 7:30 PM @ Boot Trucking Office, starting ‘The bait of satan’ by John 
Bevere on April 5th. For more information or to join please contact Derek Kreft 
@ derekkreft@outlook.com or (403) 634-6078. 
 
CHURCH ACCESIBILITY  

As the Church Council will be reviewing the church administrator role prior 

to looking to hire a replacement, ready access to the church building or 

answering the phone may be more sporadic as the pastor’s primary 

responsibilities do not always lend to consistent office hours.  Although 

Pastor Kevin is often at the church building, it is good to call ahead or 

contact his cell number if you need something from the church office and 

arrangements can be made.  Please email any bulletin items to the church 

email by Thursday if you wish them to be in the bulletin.  Although not all 

administration tasks will carry on the same way in the interim, we will try to 

assist our ministries and congregation administratively as possible.  If no 

answer at the church, please leave a message or send an email and Pastor 

Kevin will attend to it when back in the office and available.  Please leave 

messages or email on Mondays as Pastor Kevin will not be attending to 

administrative issues on Mondays and will only be available for 

emergencies.  The Church Council is hoping to fill the office administrator 

position by the Fall.  Thank you. 

 
 


